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Report erratum 

Report of the Auditor-General No. 6 of 2023-24: 
Management of major office accommodation 
 

Paragraph 2.24 of this report states the following.  

Treasury reported a major office accommodation vacancy rate of 1.5% in its Annual Report 
2022–23, which was confirmed by this audit. The vacant properties are 2 Government-
owned buildings which Treasury has advised are not fit for occupation. This indicates that 
Treasury has effectively sustained high levels of occupation while minimising vacancy rates. 

The report should instead note that Treasury reported a major office accommodation 
vacancy rate of 0.5% in its Annual Report 2022–23, against a target of less than 1.5%. 
Further, the vacancies were not across two Government-owned buildings. Rather, the 0.5% 
vacancy in the 2022-23 financial year refers to a vacant space in a leased building.  

Paragraph 2.25 should also refer to a vacancy rate of 0.5%. 
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